
 
   
  
PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
 
Date:  20 November 2012 
 
PCN:  PCN LEDIL 64 
 
Subject:  Holder standard color change 
 
Description:  To unify our product portfolio, LEDiL Oy has changed the standard holder 

color from black to white on certain TINA-products. There are no optical 
or mechanical changes.  
We can create new order codes for black holders if the need arises. 

  
Time line:  This change is valid on date of this document. 
  
Affected order codes:  FA12040_TINA-M 
 FA12038_TINA-RS 
 FA12310_TINA-D 
  
 
 
Contact information:  Sampsa Nurmi 

  LEDIL Oy 
  Salorankatu 10 
  24240 SALO 
  FINLAND 
  sampsa.nurmi@ledil.com 


